
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

2147551986- Application for Gratuitous Special Use Permit (GSUP) on the Upgrading
of Farm-To-Market Road (FMR) and Construction of Bridge to be Funded Through the
Department of Agriculture-Philippine Rural Development Project (DA-FRDP) at Brgy.
Manoot, Rizal, Occidental Mindoro
1 message

Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> Fri, Jan 21, 2022 at 7:55 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>, Records Management
Division <rmdd@denr.gov.ph>, Forest Resources Management Division <fmbfrmd@gmail.com>, FLUAS FRMD
<fluasfmb2015@gmail.com>, ildefonso quilloy <ilquilloy@gmail.com>

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
Attached file is a Memorandum for the RED R4B dated January 20, 2022 regarding the above-mentioned subject
Thank you

FMB RECORDS
FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU
VISAYAS AVENUE, DILIMAN, QUEZON CITY
(02) 8925-2141
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